Subject: reference number 2022/1382/P

Dear Planning Officer,

with this E-Mail | intend to notify the Camden Planning Department about my objection against the proposed garage
enlargement proposel (Nassington Road, reference number 2022/1382/P).

The plans submitted to the planning office showed that the garage enlargement will use land belonging to the 2
Nassington Road building. The dismantled pilar is not part of the boundary between the two grounds and is build on
our land. Therefore in my opinion the pilar cannot legally be dismantled and replaced without our permission.

Furthermore, the triangle garden areas of 2 Nassington Road is not a public garden as described by the builder Mr.
Norton and belongs solely the building 2 Nassington Road.
| therefore would like to see amendments to the submitted plans taken fully into account our concerns.

Best Wishes

- Frank Mattes
2 Oakford Court

2 Nassington Road
London

NW3 2UE



